Office and Professional Employees International Union, AFL-CIO, CLC



Richard Lanigan President Mary Mahoney Secretary-Treasurer

MEMORANDUM

TO: All OPEIU Local Unions, Guilds and Directly Affiliated Groups

FROM: Mary Mahoney

DATE: January 25, 2024

RE: 2024 OPEIU Scholarships

Enclosed please find the rules and regulations for the 2024 OPEIU, John Kelly Labor Studies and the Howard Coughlin Memorial Scholarships.

The deadline for the John Kelly and Howard Coughlin scholarships is March 29, 2024.

OPEIU Scholarships are a great benefit for OPEIU members and their families. Please ensure that this information is distributed to your members and publicized in all workplaces.

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE SIGNED BY THE LOCAL UNION PRESIDENT OR SECRETARY TREASURER BEFORE SUBMISSION TO THE INTERNATIONAL SECRETARY-TREASURER'S OFFICE. ANY APPLICATION THAT IS INCOMPLETE OR UNSIGNED WILL BE RETURNED TO THE LOCAL UNION OFFICE FOR FOLLOW UP WITH THE MEMBER/APPLICANT.

All completed applications must be emailed to stoffice@opeiu.org.

Further information and applications can be obtained from our website at www.opeiu.org.
Once logged into the site, click on Member Resources/OPEIU Membership Benefits link.

opeiu:153 aflicio encs

> President's Office 80 8th Ave., Suite 201 New York, NY 10011 Tel: 212,675,3210 Fax: 212,727,2083

E-Mail: opeiu@opeiu.org Website: www.opeiu.org Secretary-Treasurer's Office P.O. Box 1761 New York, NY 10113 Tel: 212.367.0902 Fax: 212.727.2087